


LDT -The group is almost done with the tenets training document. They plan to work with the 

Senior Pastor, Dr. Julia, to determine next steps. 

Grace School- Kendall Compton reported on behalf of chair Karen Welton. The school 

enrollment is going well. 

• They have added additional staff to the high demand 3rd grade class.
• They purchased a 10-person van from the money realized from the Gala.
• Middle School Principal Robert Williford will lead an Al training for the school

employees
• Julia added that Mr. Williford will also lead the training for the church staff.
• Dorothy Hobbs added that no one knows how the school voucher legislation, recently

passed in Texas, will impact the school.

Worship Team - Hardie Morgan to sign the agreement to approve VBS music. Chair Earl Baudin 

let the session know that Franco Basili's last day is July 2 7. He is moving to California. Alex 

Koppel is staying until June 15 and is moving to Iowa. Ivy Castle Simpson is currently interviewing 

to replace these positions. 

The worship team had comments from covenant members requesting two services as 9:30 is too 

early. One worship service began in September 2020. For context, it was agreed we are not at the 

stage as a church to move to two services. It was also reported that attendance is up 7% for March 

and April. 

Equip Strategy Team - Judy Prisk, chair of the Equip Strategy team, reported that the team met on 

May 7. There are 40 participating in the youth program and the youth mission trip for the summer 

is full. 

Serve Strategy Team -Tom Hodge reported on behalf of chair Tom Lee. 
• The North Carolina Mission Trip is scheduled for next week.
• There are 16 students from the schools in their mentorship program that are signed up for

VBS.
• Friends of Westchase is providing breakfast for teachers.
• In collaboration with Equinor, the Astros Foundation will host 50 MEN tor UP students,

mentors, and Friends of Westchase guests to a special pregame meal and great seats to the

Astros game on June 11.
• They are providing 600 cookies for graduation.

There was a motion to go into Executive Session to discuss Ministry Support. It was seconded and 

approved. The Executive Session began at 7:27 PM. It was approved for Hardie Morgan to stay as 

he is an integral part of ministry support. 

After the Executive session, there was a motion to return to the regular Session meeting. 

There was a motion to adjourn. It was seconded and approved. 



Rev. Julia Leeth closed in prayer. 

Respectfully submitted
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For Candy Aldridge, Clerk of Session 




